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October 2024

Dear State Employees and Retirees,

The 2024 Maryland Charity Campaign (MCC), Maryland's workplace giving program, will go live on
October 7, and will run through December 13.

This year marks our 40" anniversary for the Campaign, and we could not be prouder. Let’s celebrate this
milestone by coming together and contributing to another successful year of helping our participating
charities and their causes. Our collective effort each year makes a huge impact.

Plus, through the MCC, you are offered many ways to give, but the easiest way is through payroll
deductions. It is as easy as indicating the amount you would like donated each pay period, and selecting
the charities you wish to support through your donations. No credit card information needed, and no
deductions taken out now. Payroll deductions do not begin until 2025.

Whatever method you select, | hope you participate in this year's MCC. It is truly an opportunity for you
to give a manageable amount while making a tremendous impact.

| thank you in advance for your thoughtfulness and generosity, and for your support of the participating
charities served by the Maryland Charity Campaign. We truly are so that we are “Making a Difference
Together!”

Sincerely,
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Susan C. Lee
Secretary of State



